LOS ISLENOS HERITAGE AND
CULTURAL SOCIETY OF
ST. BERNARD

ADDENDUM TO POSITION STATEMENT
OPPOSING THE PROPOSED VIOLET
CONTAINER YARD IN ST. BERNARD PARISH

APPLICANT: Board of Commissioners of the Port
of New Orleans

Permit Application Number MVN-2020-00270-EG

February 23, 2022

After further review of the Joint Public Notice dated 24 January 2022, page
3, the last sentence reads:

e The New Orleans District is unaware of any properties listed on the
National Register of Historic Places near the proposed work.

Los Islefios Society contends that at least three (3) properties listed in the
National Register of Historic places, Sebastopol Plantation, the Louis A.
Ducros Historic Museum and Research Library and Kenilworth Plantation,
all facing Bayou Road in St. Bernard along Bayou Terre-aux-Boeufs, will be
among the resources completely compromised by the proposed container
yard in the Violet Community of St. Bernard Parish.
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Alga Ben Crowe, President




